
BRITISH 
COLUMBIA 

June 3,2016 
VICT°KIA. b c  

Lisa Helps 
Mayor 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Thank you for your letter of May 10, 2016. My apologies for the delay in responding. 

I would like to applaud the City of Victoria for its commitment to safe and healthy transportation 
infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 

P.R.W. Kendall 
OBC, MBBS, MHSc, FRCPC 
Provincial Health Officer 

Ministry of Health Office of the 
Provincial Health Officer 

4th Floor, 1515 Blanshard Street 
PO Box 9648 STN PROV GOVT 
Victoria BC V8W9P4 
Tel: (250) 952-1330 
Fax: (250) 952-1570 
http://www.health.gov.bc.ca/pho/ 


